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The Arizona Department of Housing has posted its first draft of the 2014 Qualified Allocation Plan on its
website at the following link:

http://www.azhousing.gov/ShowPage.aspx?ID=451&CID=16

ADOH will accept written comments on the first draft of the 2014 QAP until October 11, 2013 at 5:00 pm
via letter or email to either of the following addresses:

By Mail: Jeanne Redondo
Rental Programs Administrator
Arizona Department of Housing
1110 W. Washington St, Suite 310
Phoenix, AZ 85007

By E-Mail: 2014-QAP-Comments@azhousing.gov

Comments may also be provided at one of the following Focus Groups. Please plan to attend one or both
meetings and join the discussion.

Scottsdale Tucson

Friday, September 20, 2013 at 2:15 pm Wednesday, October 2, 2013 at 11:00 am
Arizona Housing Forum Pima County Housing Center

Talking Stick Resort 819 W. Congress Street

9800 E. Indian Bend Road Tucson, AZ 85745

Scottdale, AZ 85258
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